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Pamela Martin

Subject: FW: May 3 Council Meeting - 632 Raynor

From: Elizabeth FitzZaland [mailto:elizabeth@greencitybuilders.ca]  
Sent: May 2, 2018 11:45 PM 
To: Jim Handy <JHandy@victoria.ca> 
Subject: May 3 Council Meeting 

 
Hi Jim, 
 
I reviewed the comment on our application emailed by one of the neighbours. One of the items I disagree with 
in the letter is the neighbours claim that there is parking issue on the street and, more specifically, that our 
tenants are clogging the street. Attached are images taken of the street this evening at 6:45PM — not atypical 
from my experience. Is it possible for me to share these with Council tomorrow? 
 
Warmly, 
Elizabeth 
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Elizabeth FitzZaland  MCIP, RPP 
Green City Builders 
250.538.7027 
www.greencitybuilders.ca 

 


